
Sarah Fox

From: Melanie Poe <melanie@torvale.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 10:15 AM

To: Sarah Fox

Subject: Re: Dawson Ridge 

Hi Sarah, 

 

That’s correct - the numbers that you can’t find are the old numbers before the BLA.  There should be four parcels now 

that make up the subdivision area - the numbers you have highlighted are correct. 

 
Melanie Poe 
Project Planner 
360-947-0347 
melanie@torvale.com 

 

 

 

 

On Sep 19, 2017, at 10:02 AM, Sarah Fox <SFox@cityofcamas.us> wrote: 

 
Melanie, 
As I am working through the application and drawings and verifying information, I cannot find a few of the 

parcels which were listed on the general application form. I found the four that are highlighted below, however, 

I cannot find the parcels that begin with “127162”. Could you point me to those parcels on your existing 

conditions map or other drawings? I think that they are inactive numbers based on the boundary line 

adjustments that have occurred? Is that accurate?  
  

Parcel # Acres 

127174-000 13.53 

127162-007 6.58 

127175-000 6.58 

127144-000 6.06 

127162-003 ? 

127162-009 ? 

127162-000 ? 

  

From: Melanie Poe [mailto:melanie@torvale.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 3:44 PM 

To: Sarah Fox <SFox@cityofcamas.us> 

Subject: Re: Dawson Ridge  

  

Hi Sarah, 

  

I have obtained a digital copy of the drainage report.  I have all of the docs in a Dropbox 

folder.  I will send you a folder invite, if that will work. 

  
Melanie Poe 
Project Planner 
360-947-0347 
melanie@torvale.com 
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On Sep 18, 2017, at 12:34 PM, Sarah Fox <SFox@cityofcamas.us> wrote: 

  
Melanie,  
Could you send me the revised stormwater report? It was not on the flash drive that you 

sent, so I don’t have it electronically. Also, it would appear that none of the files that 

were on the flash drive will open, except appendix C. They appear to be corrupted. 

Perhaps you could share these revised documents with me through an FTP site? 
  
  
  
Thanks,  

Sarah 
Senior Planner, AICP 
Community Development Department, Camas, WA 
Phone: 360.817.7269   Email: sfox@cityofcamas.us 
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence 
from or to this e-mail account may be a public record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part 
may be subject to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or 
privilege asserted by an external party. 

 




